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Victoria Street, Tallygaroopna  

Phone 03 58298264    Fax 03 58298244    tallygaroopna.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au   

Website -  http://www.tally - ps- 3067.vic.edu.au/  Mobile 0403625625 / 0411960164  

Facebook Page ð Click here   

SCHOOL VALUES ð RESPECT, HONESTY & INCLUSION  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE NEXT PLAYGROUP WILL BE ON 
THURSDAY 8th MAY. EVERYONE IS 
WELCOME TO COME ALONG FOR A 

CHAT. 
 

 A REMINDER TO ALL FAMILIES TO 

FREQUENTLY CHECK TIQBIZ BECAUSE 

MANY SPECIFIC EVENTS ARE PUT ON THIS 

RESOURCE INSTEAD OF THE 

NEWSLETTER. EXAMPLES INCLUDE: 

HOLIDAY PROGRAMS 

COLOURING COMPETITIONS 

OPEN DAYS FOR TRANSITION ï G.6 

 

Permission forms for more than 
one child going to the same 

event can be completed once if 
you wish on Tiqbiz 

 

 

 

 

 
School Facebook Likes ï 57 and growing 
Tiqbiz Members (Whole School) ï 50 and 

growing 

TERM 2 NO. 12     5th May 2014     

PERMISSION FORMS & $2 FOR THE 
CROSS COUNTRY IS DUE THIS 

FRIDAY. 
 

IF ENROLLED AND UNABLE TO 
PARTICIPATE IN ACTIVE AFTER 
SCHOOL CARE ð CONTACT THE 

OFFICE 

News from the Principalõs Desk 
 
Hi everyone,  
Last week our junior and middle students had a wonderful day at 
the Kyabram Fauna Park. This was in line with their new theme of 
Animals and by all reports the day was very informative and 
extremely enjoyable. The Senior Students attended the Wanganui 
SC Play ï The Wedding Singer, and this experience will hold them 
in good stead as they prepare for their opportunity to shine towards 
the end of Term 3. We have started some initial auditions and hope 
to finalise these in the next fortnight. Thanks to those parents who 
were able to come along and enjoy the excursions last week. Your 
support is always appreciated and always valued. 
This week our Active after School Program begins and as always 
we have plenty of children participating in these programs. 
Unfortunately, because of advice from coordinators, we have had to 
restrict numbers to 20 and this has created a waiting list. Therefore, 
we are asking that you contact the school immediately if any 
children are not participating for a variety of reasons, so that 
children on the waiting list can be informed and then participate. 
Both of these sessions will be held at school with the last 
Taekwondo lesson being held as per normal in Shepparton.  
This term, there will be some major fundraising take place. The 
Biggest Morning Tea is scheduled on Wednesday 21st May with 
proceeds going to the Cancer Council, and the Parents Club will be 
organising a Pie Drive in the next couple of weeks ï stay tuned for 
more details. 
In this edition of the newsletter, there is some information in relation 
to the Bike Education Program. This is scheduled to begin in a 
fortnight and all students in Grades 2-6 have an opportunity to 
participate in this fun activity. Mrs Montgomery has again offered 
her services for this program and her support is greatly appreciated. 
More detailed information will be available soon ï but children 
wishing to use their own bikes will need to have their bikes available 
for a safety check before this program begins. Any children wishing 
to use their own bikes can start bringing in their bikes straight away 
so that these checks can be conducted over the next couple of 
weeks.   
Karen will be at school for the whole week until Thursday to attend 
to any matters that arise. I look forward to catching up with some 
parents throughout the week ï maybe at Playgroup on Thursday. I 
wish all Mums a happy Motherôs Day on Sunday ï hopefully you will 
all be spoiled by your children.  

David Brodie (Teaching Principal) 
 

NEXT WEEK WILL BE A MINI NEWSLETTER 
EDITION. THIS WILL BE PUT ON TIQBIZ AND OUR 

SCHOOL WEBSITE. 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:tallygaroopna.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Tallygaroopna-Primary-School/537390216312887
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WE HAVE A NATIONAL CHAMPION 
CONGRATULATIONS TAYLA ð WE ARE ALL VERY 

PROUD OF YOUR EFFORTS 
 

  
 

8 Girls 

Moto: Final 
PLATE GROUP NAME DRAW PLACE Lap Time Start Reaction 

1ACT Shepparton Bmx Club VIC Tayla ROBERTSON F1 : 1 1st 51.165 2.896 

W5 Bayside BMX Club QLD Sacha MILLS F1 : 2 2nd 51.971 2.866 

188 Terrigal Bmx Club NSW Nicole DUNCAN F1 : 3 3rd 52.808 3.018 

W6 Maryborough BMX Club QLD Teya RUFUS F1 : 5 4th 55.613 3.013 

88 Terrigal Bmx Club NSW Tahlia PITSTOCK F1 : 7 5th 55.835 2.988 

81 Cross Keys Bmx Club SA Sienna YARWOOD F1 : 6 6th 56.499 2.985 

2SA The Cove Bmx Club SA Shae ARCHBOLD F1 : 8 7th 58.662 3.182 

26 Park Orchards Bmx Club VIC Mia WEBSTER F1 : 4 8th 1:12.835 3.105 

 

 

The heavens may have opened but the spirits of competitors and 
supporters could not be dulled as 23 titles were decided at the Subaru 
BMX National Championships in Shepparton. Almost 1000 competitors 
braved wind and rain as they fought for coveted national championships 
and the right to don the A1 plate on their bikes for the next year. 

Shepparton BMX Clubôs Tayla Robertson (pictured above) provided one 
of the highlights of the week, setting the local fans alight by winning the 
girlôs 8yrs class. 

Newspaper Article 

 

http://www.mmg.com.au/local-sport/shepparton/three-shepparton-riders-win-titles-1.71772
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Photos of the Week ð Kyabram Fauna Park Excursion (F-4) 
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Photos of the Week ð Anzac Day Ceremony (Shepparton) 
 

  
 

 
 

Photos of the Week ð Kinder Visit 
 

 
 

 


